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Dear Southwest Alaska Municipal Conference: 

I am writing this letter to express my support for the commercial energy audit program. As a 
commercial building owner in the Bristol Bay Region, I am very interested in taking advantage of a 
reduced cost commercial audit of our buildings and receiving information about performing the 
suggested upgrades.  
 
Energy costs are a burden on our operating budget and any assistance that can help us cut costs is 
greatly appreciated. I urge the USDA to fund your grant proposal.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me, and if the program is funded please put us on your 
list of recipients. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ty Mase, Superintendent 
Lake and Peninsula School District 
 

 

 


